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               Topaz News 

Dear All, 

Welcome back to term 6! 

Our final visit to Redwood wasn’t as muddy as last time but just as much fun. 

 

Before our visit we thought about how pond creatures might be different from sea creatures 

and on our visit, we spent some time having a look to see what we could find. We also had a 

long walk around the woods to see what had changed since our last visit. The mud slope had 

dried up but it still amused lots of children during our play time after lunch. Log climbing was 

also a big hit and we could see how the children have grown in confidence through the year. 

   

Back in school we will be finding out more about pond and sea creatures and writing facts 

about them. We will also be drawing and painting with a scientific eye.  

The focus for World Ocean Day 9.6.2018 is plastic in the sea so we will also carry on thinking 

about how we can help in small ways to help solve this problem. Thank you for the plastic tops 

already sent and keep sending in more. Our eco artist is coming to work with us on 2.7. 

Warmest regards, 

 

Sally Windmill 


